March 6, 1980

Mr. Kevork Keroglian

4 West 31st. Street

Apt. 416

New York, New York 10001

Dear Mr. Keroglian:

Thank you for your donation of $35.00 (thirty-five
dollars) which you kindly gave to Saint Vartan Armenian
Cathedral in memory of the late Truanda Keroglian.

We pray for the eternal repose of her soul and
wish you good health.

With prayers,

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist

Enclosure: Receipt number 35368



